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QUARTERLY PROGRESS-TO-DATE REPORT FOR SOUTH SUBURBAN PARK AND RECREATION DISTRICT 

 DATED: MARCH 1, 2025 

Pursuant to HB24-1454, § 24-85-103(2.5), C.R.S., and 8 CCR 1501-11Governor’s Office of Information Technology Rules 
Establishing Technology Accessibility Standards (the “Rules”), South Suburban Park and Recreation District is required to 
provide a progress-to-date report that demonstrates concrete and specific efforts toward compliance. For the quarter 
beginning October 1,2024 South Suburban Park and Recreation District creates the following report:  

1. Accessibility Scan of Digital Services and Content: The District conducts and records periodic accessibility scans of the 
front facing pages and software systems.

2. Progress on Remediation of Digital Content: The District has initiated an inventory of all digital content to identify 
documents and applications that need remediation. To date, web pages on ssprd.org, Hudsongardens.org,
https://go.boarddocs.com/, SouthSuburbanSports.com, ayhl.com, ssahl.sportngin.com and all PDF files on those sites 
published after January 1, 2023, aside from Quarterly Catalogs and some restaurant menus are compliant. Work 
continues on non-compliant PDFs and applications, including attachments on and web pages on various third-party 
websites.

3. Goal to Reach Full Compliance: The District has a plan in place to have all digital content published after January 1, 
2023 remediated by July 1, 2025. Documents created prior to January 1, 2023 are considered archives and will only be 
mitigated upon request. Progress will be updated quarterly in this report.

4. Reporting Accessibility Issues or Requesting Mitigation: To report an accessibility issue or to request mitigation of a 
specific web page or document, please contact our Accessibility Compliance Officer


